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June 21, 2022 

NOTICE CANCELLING BRIEF ADJUDICATIVE PROCEEDING 

RE: In the Matter of the Investigation of Move Dudes LLC for Compliance with WAC 480-

15-555 and WAC 480-15-570

Docket TV-220340

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On May 25, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Intent to Cancel Permit as a Household Goods Carrier; Notice of Brief 

Adjudicative Proceeding; Setting Time for Oral Statements (Notice of Intent to Cancel) in 

Docket TV-220340. The Notice of Intent to Cancel informed Move Dudes LLC, (Move 

Dudes or Company) that the Commission would cancel the Company’s permit effective July 

12, 2022, unless the Company obtained Commission approval of a safety management plan 

prior to that date. The Notice of Intent to Cancel also scheduled a brief adjudicative 

proceeding for June 22, at 9:30 a.m. 

On June 17, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) contacted the presiding officer to inform the 

Commission that Move Dudes had submitted a safety management plan that Staff believes is 

acceptable. Staff requested that the Commission cancel the scheduled brief adjudicative 

proceeding and decide the matter on a paper record. Staff further stated that the Company 

waives its right to a hearing. 

The Commission finds good cause to cancel the brief adjudicative proceeding currently set 

for June 22, 2022, and to decide this matter on a paper record. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the brief adjudicative proceeding set for 

June 22, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. is cancelled. 

/s/ Michael Howard 

MICHAEL HOWARD 

Administrative Law Judge 


